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References: 1) Fermi 2 

Subject: 

NRC Docket No. 50-341 
NRC License No. NPF-43 

2) DTE Electric Company Letter to NRC, "Fermi 2 License Renewal 
Application," NRC-14-0028, dated April 24, 2014 (ML14121A554) 

3) NRC Letter, "Requests for Additional Information for the 
Environmental Review of the Fermi 2 License Renewal Application" 
dated November 10, 2014 (ML14275A004) 

4) DTE Electric Company Letter to NRC, "Response to License 
Renewal Environmental Request for Additional Information," 
NRC-14-0073, dated December 9, 2014 (ML14344BOOO) 

Revision to Response to License Renewal Environmental RAI SSSH-1 

In Reference 2, DTE Electric Company (DTE) submitted the License Renewal 
Application (LRA) for Fermi 2. In Reference 3, NRC staff requested additional 
information regarding the environmental review of the Fermi 2 LRA. The DTE 
response to the request for additional information (RAI) was provided in Reference 4. 
This letter provides a revision to one of the DTE responses in Reference 4. 

RAI SSSH-1 requested information regarding species that were proposed for listing 
under the Endangered Species Act. One of the species was a migratory bird called the 
red knot. Reference 4 incorrectly stated that the red knot had not been observed on 
the Fermi property; however, according to a survey dated March of 1974, a single red 
knot was observed on the Fermi property on October 6, 1973. Therefore, the 
discussion of the red knot in the response to RAI SSSH-1 is revised to state: 






